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Thanks for the opportunity to provide input. I am writing in support of SB487. There 

are a lot of housing-related bills in consideration this year. This is absolutely 

appropriate given the scale of the housing crisis we are now facing in Oregon. We 

need a multi-pronged approach to this problem and the individual changes in this bill 

will contribute meaningfully to the overall legislative approach to tackling it. By 

making it incrementally easier to build new housing across a number of dimensions, 

SB487 encourages an increase in housing construction that is needed to address the 

severe shortfall we now face. 

 

Please pass this bill and help end the Oregon housing crisis! 

 


